
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS:  
Monday-Thursday 

8:00 am—12:00 pm 

 

 

Church Staff Numbers and Emails: 
 
Main Phone Number 920 435-5524 
 
 

Pastor Joshua Errer  
  ext. 207  flcgb.pastor@gmail.com 
  492-9835 (cell) 
 
Vicar Chase Greenhagen  
  ext. 204  flcgb.vicar@gmail.com 
  
Paul Heiser | Director of Music  
  ext. 203  flcgb.music@gmail.com 
 
Alex Wright | Director of Christian Education 
  ext. 206   flcgb.dce@gmail.com  
  (224) 343-1467 (cell) 
 
Angela Stiles | Administrative Assistant/Media Publication 
  435-5524  flcgb.media@gmail.com 
 
Angie Smet| Administrative Assistant 
  435-5524  flcgb.office@gmail.com  
   
Jodie Suomi | Bookkeeper 
  ext. 205  flcgb.bus.office@gmail.com 
   
Faith Christian Preschool 
  965-0795 ext. 216  faithpreschoolgb@gmail.com 
   

 
Other useful emails: 

 
Christian Growth (Sunday School) flcgb.ss@gmail.com 

Financial Secretary (Offerings) flcgb.donate@gmail.com 

Scrip Program   flcgb.scrip@gmail.com 

LWML (Lutheran Women in Mission) flcgb.lwml@gmail.com 
 

SERVICE SCHEDULE 

Faith Lutheran Church 
2335 S. Webster Ave. 

Green Bay, WI 54301 

Sundays at 8 am & 10:30 am 
(Christian Growth Hour at 9:15 am) 

Mondays at 6:30 pm 

Beginning Memorial Day weekend: 

Sundays at 8 am & 9:30 am 

Mondays at 6:30 pm 



 Campus Ministry Goals 
To assist with the evaluation of campus ministry success and priorities, the LCMS has 
identified five key targets for campus ministry: 
     1. WORSHIP: a Chr istian community gather ing around Word and 
Sacraments to celebrate the Grace of God in Jesus Christ. 
     2. NURTURE: a Chr istian community growing in the Word and becoming 
equipped for service to the Lord and His church. 
     3. OUTREACH: a Chr istian community bear ing witness to the gospel of Chr ist 
in Word and deed. 
     4. FELLOWSHIP: a Chr istian community strengthening and suppor ting one 
another in faith and life. 
     5. SERVICE: a Chr istian community car ing for  and serving other s in love and 
friendship. 
 
Therefore, guided by these targets and the vision of our congregation, the goals and 
priorities of the campus ministry provided by Faith Lutheran Church will be as 
follows: 
Worship: Provide the oppor tunity for  students to receive the gifts of God’s grace 
by inviting them to join the local Christian community gathered around Word and 
Sacrament during the weekly Divine Service. 

 Publicize service times through on-campus media 

 Arrange travel for those without transportation to Faith or another local 
congregation 

Nurture: Create and offer  oppor tunities for  students to engage in lifelong 
catechesis on their respective campuses that equips them for service to the Lord and 
His church. 

 Offer a weekly, on-campus Bible study during the primary, academic year 

 Provide support and encouragement in the pursuit of Christian vocation through 
in-person and electronic communication 

Outreach: Proclaim hope to the campus community by bear ing witness to the 
Gospel of Christ in Word and deed through faithfulness and acts of mercy. 

 Provide counseling, when appropriate, to students who are struggling 

 Witness to non-Lutherans and non-Christians through engagement opportunities 
on campus 

 With the help of home congregations, identify and reach out to Lutherans studying 
in Green Bay 

 Be present, if permitted, at parent engagement events to meet the support networks 
of incoming students 

Fellowship: Encourage students to engage in forming relationships within a 
Christian community that will strengthen and support them in their walk of faith. 

 Facilitate fellowship opportunities for on campus groups and multi-campus 
gatherings 

 Provide an environment that allows students to develop meaningful relationships 
with other students of a shared faith and confession 

Service: Learn to serve God and others through the vocations into which you have 
been placed by caring for and serving others in love and friendship. 

 Encourage community service activities among students 

 Engage students actively attending Divine Service in roles that support the work of 
a local congregation 



 May 2024 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
     LCMS-U is “an initiative to connect and support 
Lutheran students as they head off to college and face 
countless challenges to their biblical worldview, doctrine, 
ethics and practices (lcms.org).”  
In other words, it is the way our church body seeks to care 
for our members who have graduated high school and are now 
navigating their entry into adulthood while at college. 
     For many students it is an important part of how they remain active 
in their faith during their time away from home and before they 
establish themselves in their new careers as professional adults. 
     Last fall, it was brought to my attention that while Green Bay is 
home to four different universities and colleges (UWGB, St. Norbert, 
NWTC, and Bellin College), there is no Lutheran ministry presence on 
any of the campuses. If students attending these schools wish to attend 
a Divine Service, participate in a Bible study, or meet other Lutherans 
with whom they can interact regarding issues of faith, there are on 
their own to figure out where that can happen. When this became 
known, the question was raised to me, why doesn’t Faith do 
something then? 
     The first answer was, “because there is a closer church to each of 
the schools than what we are.” Yes, while that is true, we are kind of in 
the center of all of them.  
     The second answer was, “We don’t have the resources to do it at 
this time.” Then, we received multiple, unexpected gifts, that can be 
used for mission work but not for our general budget.  
     Every time I gave a reason as to why Faith shouldn’t be the one to 
address the issue of campus ministry in Green Bay, a response was 
given that took the reason away. 
     In February, the idea of engaging in campus ministry as a mission 
focus for our congregation was presented to the Board of Elders and 
the Church Council. Both groups were quick to offer 
their support in learning more about what this ministry would entail.     
     Since then, a budget has been developed, mission goals have been 
established, and resources have been identified that 
would make Lutheran campus ministry possible at all four colleges 
and universities in Green Bay. 
     Therefore, the Council is calling a special Voters’ Meeting on May 
19, after the second service, take up the issue of Faith Lutheran Church 
launching LCMS-U as part of our mission and 
ministry focus. 



 
 The meeting will address the following questions: 
 Will the congregation adopt LCMS-U as one of our mission priorities? 
 Will the congregation designate three years worth of funding to LCMS-U in 

order to give time to develop the mission and then evaluate its success in 
achieving its goals at the end of the three years? 

 Will the congregation extend a call to Deaconess Deirdre Batiansila to serve as 
a missionary-at-large to the college campuses in Green Bay? 

 
    Along with these three formal decisions to be made by the congregation, 
there will also be opportunities for members to be involved in campus 
ministry as it develops. Students may need rides to church on Sunday 
mornings. All members can help welcome them to our congregation when 
they attend (as we should all visitors). We can all include students attending 
college and university in our prayers as they are navigating an exciting part 
of their lives, but also include this mission in your prayers as well. 
      As you try to imagine what this might look like in practice, the first page 
of this newsletter featured the working Campus Ministry Goals that are 
being developed to guide our work in this mission. 
Please note, this may change prior to the meeting as it is a work in progress 
as of the middle of April. These are also the goals that will be used to 
evaluate the continued support and engagement in campus ministry during 
the third year of our work. 
     On a personal note, I can attest to the importance that campus ministry 
played in my own life. As an undergraduate, I attended Central Michigan 
University. On campus was a chapter of LCMS-U sponsored by Zion 
Lutheran Church in Mount Pleasant, MI. The students in that ministry 
became some of my closest friends and the members of that congregation 
provided a spiritual home away from home that helped shape the kind of 
pastor you have today. As I was nearing the end of my time at college, I 
asked one of the members of Zion why they invested in campus ministry. 
What did the congregation gain from the work that they did? His answer is 
one that I have never forgotten. He said, “we do this for you, because we 
hope someone else is doing it for our children, wherever they go to school. 
Besides, what you give us far exceeds what we could do for you. Each week 
our children attend service and see young adults engaged 
in their faith. They see that participation in a congregation happens, even 
after you leave home.” 
     As we consider taking up the mission of campus ministry, that is my    
prayer as well. That we can do for other families and congregations what 
we hope they are doing for our students; providing a place where they can 
continue to grow in their faith, have their sins forgiven, and be a part of the 
Body of Christ, wherever they may be found. 
God Bless, 
Pastor Errer 



 

Tuesday Morning  

Bible Study 
9:30 am in the Lounge 

The Feast Bible Study  
*1st Tues. of the Month*  

6:30 pm in the Lounge 

The Order of Matins 
9:00 am in the Sanctuary 

Christian Growth  

Adult Bible Study 
Sundays at 9:15 am in the  

Fellowship Hall 

Men’s Bible Study 
6:00 am in the Lounge 

Women’s Bible Study  
Wednesdays at 6:30 pm in the Lounge 

**April 10-May 29** 

T.A.L.K. Bible Study 
Podcast launched on Thursdays 
Available on our website, Spotify, and other 
podcast programs 

Sundays: 

Tuesdays: 

Wednesdays: Thursdays: 



 



 

God’s blessings to the 8 Catechism 
Students getting confirmed on  
Sunday, May 5 at the 10:30 am  
service. We pray that the Holy Spirit 
will continue to live in you and  help 
you keep your relationship with God 
and His Means of Grace. 

  

We invite you to join us for  

Ascension Day Service on  

Thursday, May 9 at St. Paul’s  

Lutheran Church in Montpelier at 

7:30 p.m. We will join with other 

LCMS churches in our circuit in 

celebration of the  

Ascension of our Lord.  
 

Ice cream Social will follow the service. 

Ascension Day 



 The Altar Guild needs you 
We are in need of more members for the Altar Guild. 
The Altar Guild prepares for and cleans up after the 
church services. This is a flexible and behind-the-scenes 
way to serve our Lord and church. We have an Altar 
Guild meeting on Monday, May 6 at 7:30 pm if you 
would like to stop by and learn a little bit more. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to be a part of 
the Altar Guild, please contact 
Marilyn Toninato at (920)562-3827 or 
Cheryl Roohr at (920)655-7494 .  

 

LWML District Convention  
June 13-15 

 

All women at Faith are invited to LWML District Convention 
 on June 79-15 at the Hilton Appleton Paper Valley Center on College 
Avenue in Appleton. It’s a special time to gather together, build  
friendships, and learn how to find respite from life’s daily struggles by 
leaning on the God of amazing grace. Plan now to attend!  Registration 
is open through Sunday, May 15. 

Love Life Ministries Collection 

Since 1993 Love Life Ministries has actively supported new 
life in our community by providing diapers, layettes, baby 
clothing, and furniture to low income families with chil-
dren under the age of three.  

During May members of Faith will have the opportunity 
to donate needed items for the Love Life East location. 
Items requested are: 

 

 

 

 

Love Life is an all volunteer program dependent on the generosity of churches, individu-
als and community organizations. Please join in assisting struggling families to meet the 
basic needs of their young children. 

 Diapers, Size 1 to 5    

 Diaper Ointment  

 Baby Wash & Shampoo 

 Bottles   

 Books  

 Onesies, Pajamas, hats  

 Blankets   

 Towels 

 Formula (Gentle Gerber is 

always appreciated)  



 

Sun Mon Tue 

28 
Service *Livestreamed* 8:00 am 
Christian Growth Hour 9:15 am 

Service 10:30 am 

29      
Service 6:30 pm 

 
 

30 
   Men’s Bible Study 6:00 am 

Matins 9:00 am 
Tuesday Bible Study 9:30 am 

Banner Group 10:45 am 
Adult Choir 6:45 pm 

 

 

5  Confirmation Day! 
Service *Livestreamed* 8:00 am 
Christian Growth Hour 9:15 am 

Service 10:30 am 
 

6 
Service 6:30 pm 

Altar Guild Meeting 
7:30 pm 

7    
Men’s Bible Study 6:00 am 

Matins 9:00 am 
Tuesday Bible Study 9:30 am 

The Feast Bible Study 6:30 pm 
Adult Choir 6:45 pm 

12  Happy Mother’s Day! 
Service *Livestreamed* 8:00 am 
Christian Growth Hour 9:15 am 

Service 10:30 am 
 
 

13 
Service 6:30 pm 

 

14    
Men’s Bible Study 6:00 am 

Matins 9:00 am 
Tuesday Bible Study 9:30 am 

Banner Group 10:45 am 
Handbells 5:45 pm 

All Boards’ Mtg 6:00 pm 
Adult Choir 6:45 pm 

Council Mtg 7:15 pm 

19  Graduate Sunday 
Service *Livestreamed* 8:00 am 
Christian Growth Hour 9:15 am 

Service 10:30 am 
Voter’s Meeting 11:30 am 

Faith Family Potluck 11:45 am 

20 
The Faithfuls 11:30 am 

Service 6:30 pm 
 
 

21 
Men’s Bible Study 6:00 am 

Matins 9:00 am 
Tuesday Bible Study 9:30 am 

Banner Group 10:45 am 
Handbells 5:45 pm 

Adult Choir 6:45 pm 

26  

SUMMER SERVICE 
TIMES BEGIN 

Service *Livestreamed* 8:00 am 
Service 9:30 am 

 

27    Memorial Day 
Office Closed 

Happy  
Birthday 

Pastor Errer! 
Service 6:30 pm 

28 
Men’s Bible Study 6:00 am 

Matins 9:00 am 
Tuesday Bible Study 9:30 am 

Banner Group 10:45 am 
 



 

Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1      
Catechism Classes 5:30 pm 

Jr. High Youth 6:30 pm 
Women’s Bible Study 6:30 pm 

Book Group 6:30 pm 
Youth Handbells 7 pm 

High School Youth 7:30 pm 

 

2 

FCP—Muffins with 
Moms 

 
T.A.L.K. Podcast 

Prayer Shawls 12 pm  
 
 

3 
 

4 

 

8      
Women’s Bible Study 6:30 pm 

High School Youth 7:30 pm 

9   Ascension Day 
T.A.L.K. Podcast 
Red Cross Blood 
Drive 12:30-5:30 

Bunko 2 pm  
 

Ascension Day 
Service at  
St. Paul—

Montpelier 7:30 pm 

10  
Trinity—Spring 

Musical  
2pm & 6:30 pm  

11 

 

15   
VBS Prep Night 6-8 pm 

Women’s Bible Study 6:30 pm 
 
 
 

16 
 

T.A.L.K. Podcast 
 
 
 

17 
 

18 
 

22 
FCP—End of Year Celebration 

VBS Prep Night 6-8 pm 
Women’s Bible Study 6:30 pm 

 
 
 

23 
T.A.L.K. Podcast 

Trinity—8th grade 
graduation at 

Redeemer 6:30 pm  
 
 
 

24          
Trinity—half 

day 
 

Last Day of 
School for 
Trinity & 
NEWLHS 

25 
 

29 
VBS Prep Night 6-8 pm 

Women’s Bible Study 6:30 pm 
 
 

30 
T.A.L.K. Podcast 

6/1 
 

 

6/2 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Vicar Watch 

 & Call Day  

We would like to welcome William Ebel as our Vicar Elect for 2024-

2025. Please keep William in your prayers as he finishes his  

academic year at Concordia Theological Seminary, Fort Wayne-

CTSFW and ventures to Faith to begin his vicarage year in August.  

God’s blessings to our former vicar, Jordan DeBoer, as received his call 

to be Pastor at First English Lutheran Church in Park Rapids, MN. 

Please keep him and his wife Tobie in your prayers as Jordan completes 

his academic school year, graduates from Concordia Theological  

Seminary, Fort Wayne-CTSFW, and they make their move to  

Minnesota.  

https://www.facebook.com/ctsfw?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUjFaPcvTFoRIxH0VtAy84xJ3IvqxVpoWopmk8FtgXm4bbqiKwYqUmvN7Cj4TDW-GIJqkpKRjhL9KvVDzzefUIMxgJztKxWr8OlUqbL7XwOkwoRjyeb4JKaOqCNAT1ar0UYl4uvl0l_znsl4IrxfCp65hXU0F8lkdTbDZrD1fKT5BQvLlcGMnASi7XHx_WmboscgJGMYdBNqCxD34rxs
https://www.facebook.com/ctsfw?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUjFaPcvTFoRIxH0VtAy84xJ3IvqxVpoWopmk8FtgXm4bbqiKwYqUmvN7Cj4TDW-GIJqkpKRjhL9KvVDzzefUIMxgJztKxWr8OlUqbL7XwOkwoRjyeb4JKaOqCNAT1ar0UYl4uvl0l_znsl4IrxfCp65hXU0F8lkdTbDZrD1fKT5BQvLlcGMnASi7XHx_WmboscgJGMYdBNqCxD34rxs
https://www.facebook.com/ctsfw?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUYLambkTjRk2K4NdD5r31rDNYyPQLZ9BdDbNUUY1HKLmJ-VdVkBMaQvmMSkV6S0RAFB8qFGEYkgprJpCiSkxfljOPyEsNyZf7TGrXh_hrZsN_ertWUZinpC1yCKNepG7PbzNw1qgqUXISvEKfODH9LNTvHbmDi0DrBcUrtQsmEP8bw-YDHrHXfzzbaO2cWyb5PWkOVpuOagEEWL7H5s


 

Dear Faith Lutheran Church, 

     Hello! My name is William Ebel. I was born,             

baptized, and raised in Mount Clemens, Michigan,   

which is about 30 minutes north of Detroit.  

     My parents are both Lutheran high school teachers, who raised me and my 

three sisters in the faith. They took us to the Divine Service every week, while 

also catechizing us in the home. I attended Lutheran schools throughout my 

entire childhood, so they are near and dear to my heart. These and other      

positive experiences in the church gave me a deep  

appreciation for the Word of God. I have a strong desire to teach others about 

Christ Jesus, His saving work on the cross, and the means of grace which freely 

deliver His gifts of forgiveness and life. So, I studied  theological languages in 

college at Concordia Wisconsin to prepare for seminary. 

     While I am currently unmarried, I do have a girlfriend who lives in   

Sturgeon Bay, so you might see her around every now and then. In my free 

time, I love to run and play a wide variety of sports. I also enjoy singing and 

playing my trumpet, as I have participated in different bands and choirs over 

the years. 

     I am beyond thrilled to serve at Faith Lutheran for the next year. While three 

months seems far away, I am sure that the time will fly by. I look forward to 

meeting and getting to know you all when I arrive and begin vicarage in  

August. 

     Considering that you live in Green Bay, you might be wondering about my 

football allegiances. Perhaps you were hoping that after enduring an entire 

year with a vicar who roots for the Vikings, the next guy might be a Packers 

fan. Well, I’m sorry to dash those hopes by  saying that I am a fan of the Motor 

City Kitties. Go Lions! 

Your soon-to-be Vicar, 

William Ebel 

Vicar Watch Results 
Welcome Vicar-Elect  

William Ebel 

Vicar Greenhagen was able to be in Fort 

Wayne and could welcome William Ebel and 

congratulate Jordan DeBoer on our behalf.  



 



 

ATTENTION GRADUATING CLASS OF 2024 

If you are graduating this year from high school or college,  
we would like to congratulate you on your upcoming special  
milestone.  On Sunday, May 19, at either the 8:00 or 10:30 am 
service, your church family would like to share in this special 
day and have you be a part of our worship service.  
Please contact the church office at (920) 435-5524 or 
flcgb.office@gmail.com with your contact information so we 
can celebrate with you. 

 Important Info for Catechism:  
Wednesdays for Youth:  Catechism is wrapping up on Wednesday, 

May 1. Stay tuned for information         
regarding an End of the Year Celebration. 

 
-Confirmation Day is Sunday, May 5 at the 

10:30 am service. 

High School Youth will continue to meet 
on Wednesdays at 7:30 pm.  

 
Beginning May 8,  our confirmands may 
join in on the High School Youth Nights. 

mailto:flcgb.office@gmail.com?subject=Grad%20Sunday


 
 

 

 

 

Our preschoolers have LOVED the great variety of weather we 

have experienced this spring! We were able to play in the snow 

piles while still enjoying some warmth and sunshine.  We have been 

outside observing and appreciating God’s creation as we eagerly 

watch for plants and flowers to sprout and bloom in Faith’s      

beautiful gardens.  Our classroom time has centered on Jesus’  

ministry after His resurrection and His instructions for us to be “Fishers 

of Men.”  Our preschoolers are excited to go and tell their friends 

about Jesus’ love for us and the good news of His death and      

resurrection. 

We would love for you or your loved ones to join us in our learning 

adventures, too! If you or someone you know is looking for a        

nationally accredited, faith filled, inquiry based and play based   

3K and 4K morning preschool program, email                              

faithpreshcoolgb@gmail.com or call (920) 965-0795 ext. 216 to 

schedule a tour. A 10% tuition discount is offered to all Faith         

Lutheran Church members and financial aid is available to those 

who qualify. Head to the FCP website www.faithpreschoolgb.com 

and visit the registration and tuition tab for more information!  

Additionally, if you are looking for a 5K-8th grade faith based and 

nationally accredited Lutheran School, please consider Green Bay 

Trinity Lutheran School for your child’s educational journey. Please 

visit https://www.greenbaytrinity.org/ for more information. 

UPCOMING DATES FOR FCP: 

 5/2 - Muffins with Moms and Spring Field Trip 

to the Children’s Museum 

 5/20 - Last day of 4K 

 5/21 - Last day of 3K 

 5/22 - End of Year Celebration - HAPPY 

SUMMER! 

 

In Christ, 

       Mrs. Smith & Mrs. Willis 

*Scan below to 

get to our 

 

Page! 

 

“Nurturing Mind & Spirit”  
Helping Families nurture  
children in Christ and the 
knowledge of His world.    

http://www.faithpreschoolgb.com


 

Upcoming Dates for Trinity: 
 5/10: Spring Musical 2pm & 6:30 pm  
 5/17: Fun Olympics Day at NEWLHS 

 5/23: 8th Grade Graduation at Redeemer Lutheran Church—6:30 pm 

 5/24: Half Day/Last Day of School 

Upcoming Dates for NEWLHS: 
 5/4: Prom 
 5/17: Fun Olympics 

 5/18: Band/Choir Concert—3 pm 

 5/24: Last Day of School 

 5/25: Graduation—10 am 

For more information about the enrollment process and/or tuition aid, please  
contact Mr. Chris Nelson at 920-471-5754 or via email at nelsonc@newlhs.com.  

mailto:nelsonc@newlhs.com


 



 

     What are the blessings God has entrusted to you in this life?  How will 

you transfer those blessings to your family and the ministries you care 

about when you go to heaven? 

Gary Vought is serving as our Planned Giving Counselor at Faith Lutheran 

this year.  He is available to assist you in creating a plan to leave assets 

(such as home, business, real estate, investments, etc.) with your family 

and direct portions as gifts you will leave to your favorite ministries.  Even 

if you missed one of the Transfer the Blessing presentations, you can 

still sign up for this estate planning assistance. 

His work is made possible through a partnership between Faith and the 

LCMS Foundation called Transfer the Blessings. The LCMS Foundation has 

been providing Christian estate planning to members of the Lutheran 

Church Missouri Synod since 1958. 

What is a Gift Plan? A Christ-centered gift plan is your plan to transfer the 

blessings God has provided to you in this life to your family when you are 

in heaven. It’s also your plan to give back to the Lord by leaving gifts to 

ministries like Peace Lutheran and others that may have blessed your life. 

A gift plan also includes important documents such as: 

 Will or Living Trust 
 Power of Attorney for your health care 

 Power of Attorney for finances 

 Health Care Directive 

 Trustee or Personal Representative 

 Minor’s Trust (if applicable) 

 Guardians (if applicable) 

 Beneficiary Designations 

There is no cost for his services.   

If you have any questions, you can reach 

him at email:  gary.vought@lfnd.org  or  

715-891-1447.  

mailto:gary.vought@lfnd.org


 
Fireballs Softball! 

Come out and support our 3rd annual Fireball Bake 
sale! Sunday May 19th in-between church services. 
This bake sale helps offset the cost of the team fee.   
 
Softball Season is quickly approaching! Stay tuned for 
our schedule. Games are played at Ashwaubenon 
Sports Complex on Sunday afternoons/early  
evenings. If you are interested in being on the team or 
being a sub, please email Katie at faithfireballsgb@gmail.com  

ARE YOU HAVING SURGERY?  

ARE YOU EXPECTING A BABY?  

The Meal Storks and Meal Ministry team is ready 

to help. The Meal Ministry team and Meal Storks 

have combined to help those in our congregation during the 

adjustment period of have a child or having surgery. Let us 

know if you would like to receive meals from your Faith 

family. It is one less thing to worry about when bringing  

baby home! If you are interested in being on the Meal  

Ministry team, or would like to receive meals, please  

contact Angela Stiles at flcgb.media@gmail.com.   

Thursday, May 9, 2024  

12:30—5:30 pm 

 

mailto:faithfireballsgb@gmail.com?subject=Volleyball


 

2024 UNIFIED OFFERINGS 

YTD—$191,121.96 

(as of April 19, 2024) 

Give Online 
Online giving is a very simple and effective 
way to support Faith Lutheran Church. It is 
available through our  website (flcgb.com) 
and click this button on the home page. If 

you have any questions, please email 
flcgb.donate@gmail.com  

SCRIP REBATES: 

$1,649.55 

(as of April 15, 2024) 

 

2 Mckenzie Dawson 
 Dwane Wilke 
3 Chad Cherney 
 Avis Chmielewski 
 Rachel Matushak 
     Krista Wilcox 
4 Thomas Albers 
 Clara Mueller 
6 Michael Ott 
 Ella Roubal 
7 Karen Mielke 
8 Alex Delebreau 
9 Spencer Dryer 
10 Jeff Baneck 
11 Marsha Carriveau 
12 Karen Borchert 
 Keith Cheslock 
 Kathy Rupiper 
 Judy Steiner 
13 James Austin 
 Isaac Brzinski 
 Susan Dewsnap 
 Ron Falkenhagen 
 Luuka Prokes

 Michael Swaab 
 Jeremy Willey 
14 Janice Knipfel 
 Randy Lenz 
 Paul Raby 
15 Mark Hoefs 
 Mason Mongin 
 Jessalyn Tollar 
16 Sandi Engebose 
17 Barbara Blaha 
 Samara DuChateau 
18 Benjamin Hoefs 
 Douglas Martin  
21 Beau Kriescher 
 Andre Larsen 
23 Carter Barlament 
 Aliza Buyarski 
 Bob Grawien 
 Brandon Krueger 
 Joslyn Liethen 
 SueAnn Omdahl 
24 Chad Smet 
25 Luke Resch 
26 Lindsay Bents 

 Mark Guth 
 Vashni Seitzer 
 Christopher VandeHey 
 Ashley Zimonick 
27 Cameron Barton 
 Joshua Errer 
 Allan Juza 
 Brenda Kovach 
 Caullen Omdahl 
 Ethan VandeHey 
28 Gabrielle Austin 
 Cordelia Baeb 
 Fern Blasier 
 Shawn VandeHey 
29 Dawson Blackman 
 Sophie Delebreau 
 Odessa Frank 
30 Joel Krueger 
 Heidi Zellner 
31 Deloris Anderson 
 Brian Brzinski 
 Amanda Padley 

1 James & Jill Anderson 
2 Jeff & Mary Jo Walch 
6 Kevin & Linda Just 
9 David & Sarah Stajkowski 
10 Paul & Lori Reynolds  
14 Doug & Tamara Mongin 
15 David & Pam O’Brien 
17 Ronald & Barbara Rosin 
18 Larry & Cindy Volz 
19 Roger & Tracy Kupsh 
20 Timothy & Casey Wilmet 
21 Jack & Jill Bauer 
 Roland & Paula LaPlante 
 Chris & Carmen Polomis 
 Richard & Karen Potts 

24 Luke & Nicole Resch 
 Jerry & Collette Sinkewicz 
26 James & Amanda Athey 
 Cody & Maria Boeck 
27 Todd & Karen Mielke 
28 Mark & Cheri Mitchell 
29 Robert & Patti Drabes 
 Andrew & Caitlyn Heiser 
30 Dwane & Kara Wilke 
31 Erin & Luke Cravillion 
 Dale & Jen Hirthe 
 Larry & Bonita Hoffman 
 Jeff & Jill Janssen 

mailto:flcgb.donate@gmail.com?subject=online%20giving

